
Betty Jo Mahan - Fwd: comments on agenda item 4-A-08-UR April 10 meeting --Spring St. Powell, Tn. Page 1

From: Sarah Powell
To: Betty Jo Mahan
Date: 4/3/2008 1:35:53 PM
Subject: Fwd: comments on agenda item 4-A-08-UR April 10 meeting --Spring St. 
Powell, Tn.

>>> "Pat Grant" <gran102@bellsouth.net> 4/3/2008 1:22:24 PM >>>
I dropped out a package of info  at your office this AM regarding the above item for the April 10 
meeting. After leaving your office  i stopped at Codes Administration where i received 
information that makes clear a misstatement in my cover letter.  In the cover letter i stated that 
no codes citations had been issued to the salvage house on Spring St. in Powell. I based this 
statement on the response to telephone calls made to Codes Administration on at least three 
different occations. After a personal meeting with Mr. Braden, i am now aware of two violation 
notices issued on this project. I believe that the inspector was mislead by the Baileys into 
believing that the house was only there temporarily and that affected the way Codes has 
handled the matter. As evidenced by the plat obtained by the Baileys in Dec, 2007 they had no 
intentions of moving the house anywhere else. I have unfairly criticized Codes Administration . I 
wish my opposition to this whole project to be fair and factually accurate. Please attach this 
email to my package for presentation at the April 10 meeting.  sincerely yours, Patrick Grant.
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